East Hunsbury Primary School

Penvale Road, East Hunsbury, Northampton, NN4 0QW

Tel: (01604) 677970

Absence Reporting: 01604 677971 or email absence@easthunsbury.northants.sch.uk

e-mail: <u>bursar@ehps.northants-ecl.gov.uk</u> website: www.easthunsburyprimary.org.uk



19th September 2017

Dear Parents / Carers,

Year 5 P.E. Days and Correct P.E. Kit

Currently, Year 5 pupils have P.E. on Mondays and Tuesdays/Wednesdays on a rota. Depending on the weather, this could be indoor or outdoor P.E. Therefore the children need to have both indoor and outdoor P.E. kit in school for at least the first 3 days of the week.

We would like to remind parents that indoor P.E. kit is as follows:-

- Black shorts (knees must be uncovered and free to grip equipment)
- White short sleeve t-shirt (Logo or non-logo)
- Plimsolls or trainers

Outdoor P.E. kit is as above, but it is advisable to also have long sleeve top/jumper as well as jogging bottoms/leggings.

A big thank you to the majority of parents that have already been sending the children in fully equipped for P.E.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Brown Year 5 Leader

Headteacher: Mrs R Arundel

















